
SDMC Meeting Agenda
April 29th, 2024

All committee members reviewed the agenda along with Tuesday’s testing

schedule. The PTO president shared that she would assist with donating

snacks for the testing students. The committee discussed the whole campus

shut down with a modified lunch and ancillary schedule to create a peaceful

testing environment. One of the testing rooms was moved to one of the

t-buildings to prevent noises from interrupting testing. Mrs. Garcia and

several other PTO members will provide lunch for teachers on state testing

dates. Currently, the windows for EOY DIBELS/Lectura for Kindergarten &

first grade students is open along with EOY Circle assessment for PreK. We

need to continue to keep Tier 1 High Quality Instruction at the forefront,

regardless of any assessments. Teachers in grades PreK-1st have submitted

their testing times to the leadership team for approval. Each teacher is

testing during their set intervention block to prevent any disruptions to Tier

1 core instructional blocks.

EOY NWEA MAP testing will now take place from May 21st- May 24th. This

will follow the same protocol as STAAR testing with the whole campus shut

down. Therefore, we will move Field Day to next week, after we have

completed testing make-ups for NWEA Assessments- pending approval from

the Executive Director.

Career Day will be organized by Mrs. Rycroft and will be celebrated during

students’ ancillary times on May 10th. Volunteers will come during students’

ancillary blocks to meet students and give them lessons on their career and

how they use their reading, writing, and mathematical skills in their

everyday careers.



Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6th-10th in which we will provide

goodie baskets for teachers filled with supplies for them to use as they

internalize and plan their upcoming lessons along with anchor chart markers

and materials for students to use in the classroom.

Field Day is scheduled for May 31st and can only take place in one day. We

are pending approval and we will finalize the date tomorrow, April 30th, by

the end of the day.

Students who met their growth and achievement goals for their EOY NWEA

MAP Assessments will be invited to the cafeteria during their ancillary and

combined recess times to celebrate their accomplishments in a Glow

celebration. Ms. Stevenson has met with two parents who are interested in

helping. She will be meeting with several other parents within the next two

weeks. We have purchased some of the supplies but will be asking for

donations for pizza.

Graduation Ceremonies will be held for PreKindergarten, Kindergarten, and

fifth grade students only, which was the same process as last year- pending

approval. We will gather again to discuss details. Rough draft dates will be

June 4th for PreKindergarten and June 5th for Kindergarten.

PTO Fundraisers can be held before and/or after school outside of

instructional time. We will use the money for items needed for Field Day,

EOY Testing, & EOY Celebrations. More details to come as Ms. Stevenson

meets with committees in the upcoming weeks.

Our next SDMC Meeting for Q4 will be held either the last week of May or

first week in June to reflect on events throughout this school year along with

feedback from parents based on the survey results. We will then discuss

ideas on how we can make a greater impact on student attendance along

with student achievement.




